
Lincoln D.D.A. 
Regular Meeting, April 10, 2018 

Members present: Evelyn Good, Mark MacNeill, Dennis Kruttlin, Joe James, Cathy 
Jo Schwartz, Phillip Jordan, Rich Gillies 
Absent: Karen Godi , Eric Monnier, Bob Jones 
 
Meeting called to order by President Dennis Kruttlin 
Pledge of allegiance was led by Joe James 
 
Secretary’s Report:  Previously submitted, approved on motion by Rich Gillies, 2nd 
Joe James. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Previously submitted, approved on motion by Mark MacNeill  
2nd Joe James.  
Various aspects of the budget and charter were discussed. 
 
Directors Report: Bob Jones was absent due to injury to his wife Sue. 
General discussion was held concerning projects at hand. 
 
Old Business 
New Business 
 
Village Report: 
 
Redevelopment Ready Communities Program (RRC): Lincoln Planning/ Zoning has 
sent in its self- evaluation as it relates to RRC., along with the village resolution 
concerning RRC. 
Work continues in financial planning as it applies to compliance with RRC. 
 
Planning Zoning Committee: Sheila Phillips has been elected chairman, Marilyn 
Wissmiller is secretary. A Public meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 16, 
2018, 6:00 P.M. at the Chosen Ranch Community Center. Public input is being 
sought for the plan, which is in progress. 
 
Work continues on the village web -site, more funding will be needed. 
 Meeting adjourned at 6:47 P.M. on motion by Joe James 2nd Mark MacNeill 
Submitted by Rich Gillies 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


